## WELCOME TO THE BAXTER TEAM!

Dear Baxter students & families.

We hope you are enjoying your summer break! Be sure to get plenty of rest and relaxation, as you will be starting a new adventure in sixth grade before you know it.

The Baxter team is incredibly excited to start the 2025-2026 school year with our students. We know that you will love some of the new changes taking place in the building, including the new library and cafeteria furniture!

In addition to promoting academic progress, we will work with you to implement organizational routines and support your social and emotional growth. The team will continue to encourage independent management skills that you practiced in 5th grade to ensure that we are challenging you appropriately as a middle school learner.

Should you have any questions before the start of school, please do not hesitate to reach out to the team. We are looking forward to seeing you for the beginning of a great, new year!

All Our Best, Team Baxter

IMPORTANT DATES TO NOTE!	TEAM CONTACTS	
2025 -2026 School Calendar	<u>Tina Rogers</u> - Science/Math	<u>Ann-Marie Ramsey</u> - Special Services
<u>August 26:</u> Open House, 4:30 - 6:30 pm		
August 27: First Day for Students	<u>Lisa Hall</u> - Language Arts/Social Studies	<u>Jess Donovan</u> - Guidance
<u>August 29 - September 1</u> : Labor Day Weekend		Brock Major - Nurse

School Supplies Needed:		
	Wish List:  Box of Tissues to be donated to the team  1 Package Loose Leaf Paper Pencil Bag That Clips In A Binder Post-It notes Index cards for note-taking disinfectant wipes hand sanitizer	
<ul> <li>☐ 1 Handheld Pencil Sharpener</li> <li>☐ 1 Pack of Coloring Materials (Your Choice: Colored Pencils, Markers, Crayons)</li> <li>☐ Hard pencil case</li> <li>☐ Earbuds/headphones</li> <li>☐ Water Bottle</li> <li>☐ 1 subject notebook for French or Spanish</li> <li>☐ 2 subject notebook for Language Arts</li> </ul>		